
N I N I L C H I K ,  A L A S K A

Membership Newsletter

I S S U E  # 2 4 - 1   |   J A N  2 0 2 4

C A R I B O U  H I L L S  C A B I N  H O P P E R S

we're so glad you're here!
Welcome from president, Rick Bailey
As we begin a new season of winter
fun, I want to welcome all new and
returning members to the 2024
season. Our organization relies on
active members volunteering their
time in support of our common goal
and we are grateful for each of you. 

We have been listening and know
you are looking forward to groomed
trails. Snow conditions have allowed
us to groom three times this season.
Preservation of the equipment is
always a priority and unfortunately,
the conditions have been less than
ideal. We look forward to getting
more trails groomed as the season
allows.  Updates will be posted to
our Facebook page. Be sure to like
and follow for current Club info. 

President: Rick Bailey 252-7202            chchpres1@gmail.com
Vice-Pres: Larry Davis 252-3647          chchvicepres@gmail.com
Secretary: Kathy Hoskins 252-0727     chchsecretary@gmail.com
Treasurer: Sylvia Shelton 398-4247     chchtreas@gmail.com

www.akchch.org 
A 501(c)(7) non profit organization. Run exclusively by 
volunteers and with the support of members like you. 

Meet the Board Members

As we move forward, we want to
hear from you. Our email addresses
and phone numbers are below. Let
us know the areas that need
attention, projects that we should
consider, or  areas  that you think
will better support our
organization’s goals. 

CHCH belongs to all of us and we
want your voices heard. 
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This summer and fall has been full of work as we constructed
the new CHCH shop. The shop allows us to store the Piston
Bully’s and other equipment indoors, lengthening their
lifespan and allowing  more years of trail maintenance. Many
hours of volunteer labor and donations from local businesses
have brought us here. Thank you to CHCH Members that have
dedicated many hours this year to this project! Tim VanSickle,
Jody Hoskins, Rob & Cindy Henry, Pete Granger, Larry Davis.
 

CHCH runs thanks to members like
you. We work tirelessly to grow our
membership and are looking for

volunteers for upcoming events. If
you can help with Family Fun Day or

have ideas on other activities, we
would like to hear from you. Email

any board member or the
membership email!

Be sure to display your parking
placard when parking in the CHCH
private parking lot at the Gravel Pit
Trail. Using the parking lot is a
benefit of your membership and
we want to ensure availability to all
members, even during busy
holiday weekends. We want to hear
your ideas regarding parking or
anything else regarding the lot.
Ideas that we’ve heard are better
signage marking that it is private
property, securing the lot with a
gate/lock, having members greet
people entering the lot, especially
on busy weekends. What ideas do
you have?
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